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Schaffhausen, 23. November 2021 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
RE: FLEXI-TRAK™ Anchoring Device – PRODUCT UPGRADE 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We would like to inform you about an upcoming enhancement to our FLEXI-TRAK™ Anchoring Device. 
 
Following our ongoing efforts to drive continuous improvement we are pleased to introduce the upgraded and new 
FLEXI-TRAK™ Anchoring Device, REF UM37449, with the following enhancements:  

 
➢ the primary peel pack will have a bigger peel off area with an arrow indicating the peel off area to support 

improved ease of use when opening the package  
➢ the product labeling has been updated for quick identification and compliance with latest Medical Device 

Regulations 
 

The new FLEXI-TRAK™ Anchoring Device will be part of our Unomedical brand of securement devices, with the well-
known Unomedical logo printed on the packaging. The reference code will change from REF 037449 to REF UM37449.  
 
Besides this, the upgraded FLEXI-TRAK™ Anchoring Device, REF UM37449, will continue to have the same benefits, 
functionality, look and feel that you are used to.  
 
The upgraded product will start to be available in the beginning of 2022.  
 
Depending on the existing inventory level the current FLEXI-TRAK™ Anchoring Device, REF 037449, will be 
automatically updated with the upgraded variant, REF UM37449, when it becomes available.  
 
Further details, product datasheet and timings will be provided in upcoming communication. 
 
In the meantime, should you require additional information, please reach out to your local sales representative. 
 
We thank you for your continued business with us! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Antje Wedler 
Associate Director, Global Marketing & Digital, Critical Care 
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